From: Sandra Henry 
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2018 10:46 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Travel Request to C40 Climate Action Plan Peer Review Workshop - Follow-up

Hi Steve,

Wanted to let you know I traveled to Washington, D.C. Oct. 29 – Nov. 1 for the C40 Climate Action Plan Peer Review Workshop.

Thank you,

Sandra

__________________
Sandra Henry
Office of the Mayor
City of Chicago

